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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘trivial’ 

 

 Year 7 Parents’ Evening     

will be taking place at The 

Suthers School on Thursday   

6 June from 16:30 –19:00. 

Students have been issued 

with appointment cards.  

 

 Congratulations to Miss 

Nicole Friend, our brilliant 

Admin Assistant who will be 

getting married during half 

term!  

 

 Good luck to Reece Coy        

in Year 8 who will be taking  

part in an U13s international 

tour this weekend with 

Grantham Town Football  

Club Academy.  

 

 House Point Champions! 

    Well done to Beacon who  

  have once again triumphed  

  in the race to be crowned  

  champions for the term.      

  They were just 21 points   

  clear and will be rewarded  

  with a non-uniform day on  

  Friday 14 June!  

 

 Shakespeare’s coming back! 

     The ‘Shakespeare in a   

  suitcase’ team will be back in 

  school on Friday to perform 

  ‘A Midsummer Night’s  

  Dream’ to Year 7.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

HAIRSPRAY HITS ALL THE RIGHT NOTES   

The dream becomes reality: thank you to Stefan in Year 7 for this brilliant snap of our permanent home taking shape!  

NATIONAL BOXING SUCCESS FOR LAUREN  

 

 

Well done to Lauren in Year 8 who is now ranked 

number 3 in her age group having competed in the 

semi-finals of the English Schools Boxing champi-

onships last weekend. It was a close-fought semi-

final with Lauren losing out on a place in the final 

by the tightest of margins in a split points decision 

on Saturday. An incredible achievement for some-

one who has only been boxing for nine months!   

After a series of workshops and just a few weeks of rehearsals, our performing 

arts enrichment group took to the stage in Newark last night in the first ever 

Suthers School stage production. It was brilliant to see such a broad range of 

students in the spotlight, showing off their signing, dancing and acting skills in 

a hugely entertaining rendition of the Tony Award winning American musical! 

A special thank you to Miss Friend and Miss Bentley who made it all possi-

ble—and here’s to next year’s show in our very own theatre! #suthersishere 

TSS STUDENT LEADERSHIP IN ACTION  
Our first group of Leadership Academy graduates 

visited Manners Sutton Primary School in Averham 

this week where they put their planning, commu-

nication and teamwork skills to the test as they led 

a series of sports activities for Key Stage 2 pupils 

who are already looking forward our next visit!  


